
Certification has been running for almost 3 years now  
and it’s time to conduct a review of these systems to 
ensure continuous improvement of the system. 

Some of you will have given us feedback via a recent 
survey and we would like to invite you to work with us 
further on the next stages of certification. 

We want a programme that is credible, fits our industry and 
has broad reach. We need your input so please come along.

RSVP by 14 January info@safetree.nz

10am—3pm 
Thu 21 Jan 2021

Rydges Hotel 
Wellington Airport 

Save the date

Full  
agenda  

to follow

Certification Workshop


